
  

 

From John, 
Don’t give anything up for Lent. Don’t give up chocolate, 
meat, Facebook, and certainly not coffee; unless it will 
bring you closer to God. I have friends who give up some-
thing for Lent to show, mostly to themselves, that they 
have a mastery over a habit. There is value in this. To  
give something up for Lent that shows we are masters  
of our habits, tendencies, temptations processes, or sub-
stances; and not the other way around, has usefulness 
and significance. 

Lent is for moving closer to God. Anything we give up is to 
show we can remove any barriers between us and God. 
Perhaps by giving up a time-consuming habit, we can be 
more available to God and the habits of faith. Perhaps 
giving up something we consume can be added to the 
generosity of faith. Forgoing something for Lent should 
be a means to an end; that is, moving closer to God. 

Don’t participate in prayers of confession—don’t make 
your private confession—unless it will bring you closer to 
God. Let confession remove barriers of guilt and shame. 
Let confession open your soul to God’s grace and for-
giveness. Let God make you new. Let your spirit find the 
energy of a person now living closer to God. 

Whatever you choose to do to mark the time of prepara-
tion for Easter, the time we call Lent, mark it with prayer, 
study, worship and generosity. Most of all, give your time 
your energy, your attention, your heart to God. Then 
Easter is more—more than just another holiday, another 
family gathering, another meal. Let Easter be a time of 
great spiritual significance. 

Let me encourage you to daily devotionals. How we start 
our day makes a difference in the day. This is a beneficial 
habit. Please try it for the Lenten season and consider a 
daily regime of prayer and study. To aid in this, there are 
Upper Room devotionals on the table by the office doors. 
We would like to run out of them; then we will happily 
order more. You can go to their website, 
http://devotional.upperroom.org/, as well.  
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Donations Needed 

Sunday, March 5, 2017 

Helping Hands is in need of kleenex 
and paper towels as well as non-
perishable food items to help members of our commu-
nity. Please place donations in the grocery cart located 
at the welcome center. 

LENTEN STUDY OPPORTUNITIES 
March is a perfect time to check out our adult studies 
and classes as we begin the season of Lent. We wel-
come you to join us and encourage you to bring a 
friend! 

New Wednesday Morning Bible Study 
Join Rev. McIntosh, beginning March 8, as he guides us 
through the Invitation to the New Testament by David 
deSilva. This study “looks at how the early church took 
ownership of was shaped by the story of Jesus and how 
the church learned how to develop as disciples and  
create communities of faith.” 

There will be an orientation session on Wednesday, 
March 8, and the first class will begin on March 15. The 
class meets at 9 am in the church library. (Please note 
the books for this study are leftover from a previous 
study so there is no charge.)  

Sunday Morning Discipleship Class 
Our Sunday morning class will begin a Lenten Study 
based on Adam Hamilton’s Creed on March 5. In this 
book, Hamilton “explores not only what Christians  
believe, but also why they believe it and why it 
matters.”  

Wednesday Evening Adult Study 
For those of you who enjoy an educational experience 
with engaging, interactive, thought-provoking conver-
sation about the people, regions, and more specific 
topics, such as the Dead Sea Scrolls, come join us on 
Wednesday evenings at 6 pm. We are sure you will 
learn something new! 

http://devotional.upperroom.org/
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 Circuit Rider Deadline:  
Committees, classes, and groups: If you have infor-
mation about upcoming events, please let us know.  

Women’s Reading Circle 
The Thursday Reading Circle will meet March 9th at 
1:30 pm in the church prayer room. We will be discuss-
ing Not Worth Saving  by Ann Joyner. 

It’s the story of a family who  
were told their unborn son was 
Not Worth Saving when it was 
determined their unborn child 
would be born with severe  
handicaps. Their son, Matthew, 
did live and “he loved, laughed, 
and made friends all without ever 
saying a single word.” He lived for 
21 miraculous years, touching on 
a number of lives and hearts. 

If you love reading and discussing what you read with 
others, please join us on the second Thursday afternoon 
of each month. Contact Sheryle Carpenter at 
davesheryle65@yahoo.com or the church office at 217-
586-2147 for more information. 

From the Finance Committee 
For the month of January 2017, our income was $45,724 
and our expenses were $32,035. We currently have a 
positive balance and all bills are paid. As was noted in 
last month’s newsletter, for the year 2016, our income 
was $461,431 and our expenses were $434,599. We 
ended the year with a surplus and no indebtedness.  
As well, many deferred maintenance concerns were  
addressed.  

Thank you to the members and friends who have given 
life and health to our church with their faithfulness.  
(We are a transparent not-for-profit entity and, as al-
ways, our financial reports are available for the asking.) 

Consider Endowing Mahomet United  
Methodist Church 
Remembering your church in your will and estate plan-
ning is how you can make a lasting difference. Please 
prayerfully consider this legacy. Talk to your attorney or 
financial planner on how to accomplish this. Often these 
can be structured to have a tax advantage.  

Did you know if you are over 701/2,, you can have your 
financial institution send your charitable contribution 
from your IRA directly to the church? It is therefore not 
considered income and is not taxed. Please consult the 
custodian of your IRA on this advantageous path for  
giving. 

If you would like to talk to a member of the Finance 
Committee, please contact the office and we will  
arrange for someone to visit with you. Our Library Needs You! 

Do you have that neatness gene that loves to create  
order out of chaos? Do you like that feeling of accom-
plishment when you have a completed a job and you 
can visually see the results?  

Then we have the 
perfect match for 
you! If you have 
some familiarity 
with the workings of 
a library, your assis-
tance in putting ours 
in order would make 
a huge difference 
and would be  
greatly appreciated. 
Please contact the 
church office if you 
can volunteer.  

UMW Meeting 
Thursday, March 2, 1 pm 

All United Methodist Women are 
invited to attend. We will be voting 
for the Special Mission Recognition 
Pin recipient and collecting for the 
Call to Prayer and Self Denial. 
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THANK YOU 
In regards to my mom’s recent passing, I would like to 
thank all who have sent cards and offered kind words and 
prayers. They were and continue to be a great strength to 
me and my family. 

Hope Carlson and family 

Dear friends at MUMC, 

Many heartfelt thank yous to all who offered support, 
prayers, food, and encouragement following the death of 
Robert O’Neal. Your kindness is greatly appreciated.  

Patricia O’Neal 

Dear Fellow Christians, 

Thank you so much for your kind and loving service today 
and for providing a meal for us. We truly appreciated 
your provisions. I feel the Lord’s love and care through 
you. My mom loved the fellowship she had with this body 
of believers. Thanks for remembering her & serving in 
this way. 

Thank you for all of your kindness, 

Diane & Dave Guth for the Weilers 

Dear UMC of Mahomet, 

Thank you so much for the gracious hospitality you gave 
for our Mom/Aunt/Great-Grandma/Grandma’s Service. 
Your overwhelming thoughtfulness was so appreciated by 
our whole family. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

The Extended Weiler family. 

Your Church has wonderful cooks. I come to your cookie 
walk and your rummage sale every year. Thank you for 
making this day so nice with your lunch. 

Darlene Guth 

Dear Rev. McIntosh and our Mahomet United Methodist 
Church Family, 

Thank you for your constant support these past two 
months during the illness and passing of Terry’s mother, 
Joan Roush. Your many kind words, cards, thoughts, and 
prayers carried us and Joan through this time of need.  

God has blessed us with a wonderful church family, and 
we are so grateful! 

Terry, Kathy, and David Roush 

Worship Attendance Figures for February, 2017 

Feb. 5  100 98 198 

Feb. 12 116 85 201 

Feb. 19 115 68 183 

Feb. 26 93 72 165 

Feb. Total 424 323 747 

Mahomet Senior Citizens Potluck 
Tuesday, March 28 

Noon 

 

Thank you to our wonderful cooks and 
all of those who assisted in providing a 
fabulous Valentine’s dinner once again 
this year. You are amazing! 

Mark Your Calendars for 

 

Monday, July 10 – Friday, July 14 

The year’s theme is Superhero Central! 
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Sunday School News 
Every Sunday at MUMC  March 2017 

What Will We Learn This Month? 
This month we will focus on Jesus and His 
teachings to love one another. 

Bible Story: Luke 19:1-10 

Bible Verse: I give you a new commandment: Love each other  
(John 13:34) 

Zacchaeus was a little man with a big problemðsin! But he met  

Jesus and his life was changed.  

In fact, all of our Bible stories this month involve people with prob-

lems, just like us. Maybe you have a health issue, maybe you get 

teased at school, maybe there is something in your life making you 

sad but one thing that we can always count on is Jesus. His love is 

always there. It doesn't matter if you are short or tall, need healing or 

in perfect health, when you meet Jesus, he will change your life too.  

April Sneak Peak 

¶ Cock-a-doodle-doo 

¶ Hosanna! 

¶ Alleluia! 

¶ Come to Breakfast! 

¶ Feed My Sheep 

Above all, keep loving one another 

earnestly, since love covers a 

multitude of sins. 

-Peter 4:8 

The best way to find love is to  

find God. 

-Unknown 

God loves you unconditionally, as you 

are, not as your should be, because 

nobody is as they should be.. 

-Brennan Manning 

Nothing can separate us from the love 

of God 

-Romans 8:39 

Where are the words to express my 

love? They are written on your heart. 

-Jennifer Kelp  

What Can We Give Him? Give Him Your Heart! 

March 5 To Ten Lepers 

March 12 To Zacchaeus 

March 19 At the Last Supper 

March 26 In the Garden 
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MARCH, 2017 CALENDAR 

What is in store at WOW this March? 
I am so glad you asked! The adults will have a workout, parenting class, and a Family Scavenger Hunt to enjoy. The 
workout is for all ages and abilities, all you need to bring is a pair of comfy clothes. The kids will participate in a Dance 
Off where they have the opportunity to show off their moves and learn a few new ones.  

Dinner begins at 5:30 with Adult and Children programs starting at 6. All Wednesday night activities are FREE to the 
community so we encourage everyone to spread the word and bring a friend!   

Please take note that we will not have WOW on Ash Wednesday or over spring break!  

Date Adult Program Children’s Program 

1 Mar ASH WEDNESDAY NO WOW 

8 Mar Beachbody Workout Dance Off 

15 Mar Parenting Workshop Luck Has Nothing to Do with It 

22 Mar SPRING BREAK NO WOW 

29 Mar Family Scavenger Hunt Family Scavenger Hunt 

ASH WEDNESDAY, 3/1—NO WOW;  
9 am Bible Study; 7 pm Worship Service 

THURSDAY, 3/2—8:30 am Women’s 
Small Group at Mahomet Family  
Restaurant; 1 pm UMW; 7 pm Staff-
Parish 

SATURDAY, 3/4—Noon AA 

COMMUNION SUNDAY, 3/5—Helping 
Hands Drive; 8:30 am Worship; 9:30 am 
Blood Pressure Checks; 9:45 am Disciple-
ship for All Ages; 10:45 am Worship with 
Praise Band; Noon Fellowship Feast;  
5 pm AA; 5 pm Senior High Youth 

MONDAY, 3/6—1 pm Mission Mondays; 
7 pm Discipleship Team  

TUESDAY, 3/7—6:30 pm Wesley Bells;  
7 pm AA; 7 pm Al Anon; 7:30 pm Chan-
cel Choir 

WEDNESDAY, 3/8—9 am Bible Study;  
5 pm Children’s Choir; 5:30 pm Dinner;  
6 pm WOW Children & Adult Programs; 
6 pm Adult Study 

THURSDAY 3/9—8:30 am Women’s 
Small Group at Mahomet Family  
Restaurant; 1:30 pm Thursday Reading 
Circle; 7 pm Trustees 

SATURDAY, 3/11—Noon AA 

SUNDAY, 3/12—TIME CHANGE 
8:30 am Worship; 9:45 am Discipleship 
for All Ages; 10:45 am Worship with 
Praise Band; 5 pm Sr. High Youth;  
5 pm AA 

MONDAY, 3/13—1 pm Mission Mon-
days  

TUESDAY, 3/14—6:30 pm Wesley Bells;  
7 pm AA; 7 pm Al Anon; 7:30 pm Chan-
cel Choir 

WEDNESDAY, 3/15—9 am Bible Study;  
5 pm Children’s Choir; 5:30 pm Dinner;  
6 pm WOW Children & Adult Programs; 
6 pm Adult Study 

THURSDAY, 3/16—8:30 am Women’s 
Small Group at Mahomet Family  
Restaurant 

SATURDAY, 3/18—Noon AA 

SUNDAY, 3/19—8:30 am Worship;  
9:45 am Discipleship for All Ages;  
10:45 am Worship with Praise Band;  
5 pm AA 

MONDAY, 3/20—1 pm Mission Mon-
days 

TUESDAY, 3/21—6:30 pm Wesley Bells; 
7 pm AA; 7 pm Al Anon; 7:30 pm Chan-
cel Choir 

WEDNESDAY, 3/22—NO WOW;  
9 am Bible Study; 6 pm Adult Study 

THURSDAY, 3/23—8:30 am Women’s 
Small Group at Mahomet Family  
Restaurant 

SATURDAY, 3/25—Noon AA 

SUNDAY, 3/26—8:30 am Worship;  
9:45 am Discipleship for All Ages;  
10:45 am Worship with Praise Band;  
5 pm Sr. High Youth; 5 pm AA 

MONDAY, 3/27—1 pm Mission Mon-
days  

TUESDAY, 3/28—Noon Senior Citizens 
Potluck; 6:30 pm Wesley Bells; 7 pm AA; 
7 pm Al Anon; 7:30 pm Chancel Choir 

WEDNESDAY, 3/29—9 am Bible Study;  
5 pm Children’s Choir; 5:30 pm Dinner;  
6 pm WOW Children & Adult Programs; 
6 pm Adult Study 

THURSDAY, 3/30—8:30 am Women’s 
Small Group at Mahomet Family  
Restaurant 
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Mahomet   united    methodist    

Our Mission: To know Christ’s love and share it with our neighbors through service and education. 

1302 E. South Mahomet Road, Mahomet, IL 61853-3729 
( 217) 586-2147  •  mumc@mumc.org  •  www.mumc.org  

Office Hours  
Mon.-Thurs., 8:30 am - 4:30 pm; Fri., 8:30 am-12:30 pm 

Sunday Worship  
8:30 am Traditional Worship  

10:45 am Contemporary Worship 

Sunday Schedule    
9:30 & 10:30 am Coffee Fellowship 

9:45 am Sunday School/Discipleship Hour for All Ages         

Church Staff 
Rev. John McIntosh, Pastor ~ jmcintosh@mumc.org 

Kathy Tock, Worship Music Director ~ tockwoman@gmail.com 

Cathy Peters, Office Manager ~ cpeters@mumc.org 

Ashley Little, Children’s Min. Dir., Admin. Asst. ~ alittle@mumc.org 

Dr. Carlos R. Carrillo Cotto, Organist 

Kyle Shaw, Organist 

Emily Kuchenbrod, Choir Director 

Eileen Waters, Parish Nurse ~ enie@mediacombb.net 

Carrie Roberts, Nursery Co-Coordinator 

Marty Butts, Custodian 

mahomet    united    methodist    church  

www.facebook.com/MahometUMC 

spring forward  

Don’t forget to set  
your clocks ahead  

Sunday, March 12 

One Great Hour of Sharing 
On Sunday, March 26, we are participating in a special 
offering for UMCOR (United Methodist Committee on 
Relief). Donations UMCOR receives through this offering 
go toward administrative costs. This makes it possible 
for UMCOR to use 100% of all other contributions to the 
projects donors specify, instead of administrative or 
fundraising costs. UMCOR keeps operating costs under 
10% of their total budget. 

Special envelopes will be provided to help us support 
this important program.  

https://www.facebook.com/MahometUMC

